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VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov 
 
 
Pursuant to The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (“Energy Safety’s”) 2023-2025 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines, Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) 
LLC (“Liberty”) provides this cover letter summarizing non-substantive errata changes to its 
2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (“WMP”) submission on July 8, 2024. This letter is being 
provided to the OEIS docket: #2023-2025WMP. 
 
Liberty made the following non-substantive errata changes to its 2023-2025 WMP submission 
that were not within the scope of allowable updates for the July 8, 2024 WMP submission:  

• Revised Section 2: Responsible Persons to include updated WMP program owners. 
• Revised page number references in the following tables to reflect updated page numbers 

in Liberty’s 2023-2025 WMP Submission on July 8, 2024: Tables 3-1, 8-1, 8-2, 8-15, 8-
16, 8-34, 8-35, 8-42, 8-43, 8-60, 8-61, 9-2, 9-1, 10-1. 

 
 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at: 
 
Jordan Parrillo 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC 
701 National Ave,  
Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 
Telephone: 530-721-7818 
jordan.parrillo@libertyutilities.com 
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